
PFA Minutes 8/16/22 
 
 
Election of officers (ratification of officer appointments) 
          President - Brandi Meiners 
          Vice President - Lindsey Hughes 
          Secretary - Jennifer Harral 
          Treasurer - Cheri Aillo 
  
T-Shirts - ready to be picked up and will be sold for $15.90 at the Meet and Greet 
        
Dinner Night out Chair - Kick Shurtliff will be the chair for this committee 

Pizza Pie Fundraiser - we raised $400 
          Chick-Fil-A - will be held in October 
  
Teacher Lunch $275 - PFA provided a lunch for the staff during the teacher in-service 
days.  It was purchased from Costco. 
  
Meet and Greet 
          Donate Otter Pops 
          Set-up  - procedure 
          Sign-up sheet for Back-to-School Bash (Tickets/bounce house & games) 
  
Back-to-School Bash  - will be held September 9th from 5:30-7:30. K-12 “block party” 
music, bounce houses, games and food trucks.  We need parent volunteers to man the 
games.  
            
Organizer for Kiwi Loco on Fridays - we will start selling Kiwi Loco September 9th during 
lunch for $2 per cup 
Upcoming events were discussed.   
Fall Frolic 
Book Fair – spring  
 


